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Monday 9th April ~ School Reopens after Easter 

Reports for attainment, effort and targets for the coming term’s learning will be sent home on this 

first Monday back. 

Tuesday 10th April ~ Parent Forum to be held at 15:45 – 17:45 in the school hall.   The aim of this 

after school session is for us to actively work together to share ideas to further improve what is 

currently taking place.  I really hope that you will feel this to be a beneficial use of your time and join 

us.  During this session you will be able to meet our new SENDCo Mrs Oddy. 

Wow! What a fabulous few weeks Carleton Green have had!  Our Choir performed brilliantly 
on Friday evening and were awarded Runners Up in the regional heat of The Last Choir 
Singing event.  We are certainly looking forward to the finals in Blackburn. 
 

  

The Years Three and Four production was absolutely wonderful.  All the children clearly enjoyed 

participating and put on a fabulous show for all to enjoy.  Well done to all the Lower Key Stage Two 

team as obviously a lot of effort had been put into creating such a polished performance in such a 

short amount of time. 

The pupils selected for Team 

Carleton at the Top of the Wyre 

Quiz last night were great scoring 

full marks for the mathematical 

round!   
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What a busy week of sport!!! 

During the week we have been busy raising money for Sports Relief!!  The children have been 

completing miles everyday and at time of writing we are only 900 miles short of our 4500 miles 

target.  Special thanks for all efforts and to all of you who contributed to by riding on the exercise 

bike.  Thanks also to Poulton YMCA for loaning us the equipment, Mr and Mrs Nutton for making 

contact with them and to Mr Powell for transporting it.   

On Wednesday our Netball team played in a rally at Hodgson School.  They performed very well and 

represented school beautifully. 

On Monday and Tuesday of this week we have held interviews for a Deputy Headteacher to be 

appointed to join us in leading our school. 

We are thrilled to share with you that we were able to make a successful appointment and are very 

much looking forward to Miss Murray joining us in September.  She currently works at the Harris 

Primary School in Preston as their Year 6 teacher.  Her passion and dedication to secure the very 

best outcomes for pupils was evident in all the aspects of the interview process.  Her own classroom 

practice and environment was viewed to be outstanding and her keenness to join our school in its 

journey to outstanding was tangible.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Tuesday 20th March 2018, our talented 

dancers took part in the Wyre and Fylde Dance 

Competition. They came second (on points) out 

of 12 primary schools but WON overall for the 

top primary school for Wyre. They are now 

being entered into the Lancashire Dance Finals 

in May, which will be in Preston. We are SO 

proud of you all. You were all stunning! A huge 

thank you to the parents for all their help and 

support with costumes, transport and 

props…and for your lovely emails! Please have a 

look on the blog for more photos! 
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 Tuesday  Thursday  

AM  
(8:15 – 8:45am)  

KS1 Boccia - FTFC 
(Tues 10th April for 5 weeks) 
 
 

Whole School Running Club – 
Mrs McGrath  
 

PM  
(3:30 – 4:10pm) 

KS2 Cricket – Mr Cooper 
(30 places)  
 
KS1 Film Club – Mrs Claydon 
(30 places)  
 
 
 

EYFS – Outdoor Learning – 
EYFS Staff 
 
Y5 & 6 Netball Club – Mrs 
Cassidy  
 
Y 3 & 4 Environment Club 
*Begins Thursday 26th April 
and will run for 5 weeks – 
3:30-4:30pm  
 
 
 

 

The following Clubs will be continuing/running as they prepare for upcoming competitions – these 
people know who they are!  
Choir – Mr Boyd and Mr Jones  
Dance – Miss Howarth  
Gymnastics/Cheerleading – Mrs Jones  
 
Taekwondo and Drama Club will continue to be operated by external providers for those children 
who have signed up with the providers directly.  
 
Some clubs have limited spaces – if these clubs are oversubscribed you will be informed on Monday 
9th April if your child does not have a place.  
 
Clubs will begin on Tuesday 10th April and run for the duration of next half term, unless otherwise 
stated.  
To book your child onto any of the above clubs please click the following link:  
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf2ZWXPxj1hGe7MdTJtSb-
Du6Dy2SHQFdM_GEfqTmtbXGL0nA/viewform?usp=sf_link 
 
The Link will be active for booking: Friday 23rd March – Friday 6th April.  
 
Thank you for your continued support with our extra-curricular activities.  
 
Mr Cooper  
t.cooper@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf2ZWXPxj1hGe7MdTJtSb-Du6Dy2SHQFdM_GEfqTmtbXGL0nA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf2ZWXPxj1hGe7MdTJtSb-Du6Dy2SHQFdM_GEfqTmtbXGL0nA/viewform?usp=sf_link


Your Weekly Newsletter  
Issue 140 Week Ending Friday 23rd  March 2018 

 Fly high. Soa               r  

 

 

Lots of scientific work took place last week including with our youngest learner. The Ducklings were 

investigating the best material to keep Baby Bear dry in space, exploring making human sized 

bubbles outside, Investigating making different sized moon crater in the moon flour, going on walks 

to look for signs of spring and new life, making a bubbling planet Mars and investigating making 

rockets fly by blowing through straws.  

 

Mrs stock was not being 

cruel but the children 

were finding out about 

bubbles! 
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The infant children have made bug hotels and birds nests whilst looking into habitats.

 

 

We really want to further our learning beyond the classroom and ask that all children bring suitable 

clothing and footwear to keep in school, that will protect their uniform along with keeping them 

warm. 

 

 

 

The Year Threes and Fours 

have been investigating 

‘poo’ which looked 

repulsive.  They were 

required to identify the 

period it may have come 

from. 
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Yellow Ducklings 
100% with 0 lates 

Brown Ducklings 
97% with 0 lates 

Parrots 
97% with 0 late 

Herons 
97% with 1 late 

Robins  
97% with 0 lates 

Owls 
96%  with 1 late 

Kestrels 
97% with 1 late 

Doves  
99% with 2 lates 

Falcons 
96% with 4 lates 

Hawks 
96% with 4 lates 

Eagles 
85% with 0 lates 

Well done to those for making it to 
school every day on time! 

                                                                                  

 

 

Parent Forum ~ 10th April at 15:45 in the school hall 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSctL9iGgU516n3cPl3ToGnJbc8E_R0E9IyNwP5GqFaQZG

55_A/viewform 

 

 

 
Thank you for all your continued support for all that takes place inside and beyond school.   
Susan McGrath          Headteacher. 

 

 

 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSctL9iGgU516n3cPl3ToGnJbc8E_R0E9IyNwP5GqFaQZG55_A/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSctL9iGgU516n3cPl3ToGnJbc8E_R0E9IyNwP5GqFaQZG55_A/viewform

